
Program Qualifications

Are you a full time NIH Federal Employee? 

Is your total adjusted household income less than $100,000?

Interested in saving up to $5,000 in licensed childcare expenses per year?

You may be eligible to save money on your childcare expenses!

For more information, visit the NIH Child and Family Programs Website 
using the QR code below. 

NIH Federal Employees may 
be eligible to save up to 

$5,000 per family each year

How is eligibility verified?
Eligibility is based on your most recent IRS 
Form 1040, 1040A, or 1040EZ Adjusted 
Gross Income (AGI). If filing separately, 
both spouses’ AGI will be combined. 

The subsidy program serves single- and 
dual-income NIH families. 

NIH Childcare Subsidy Program FAQ
Who is eligible?
Title 5 or Title 42 NIH federal employees with a total adjusted household income 
of less than $100,001 are eligible. If you are unsure of your classification you can 
check your NED self service record at https://nedportal.nih.gov/ProcessPortal.

Whom can the subsidy be used for?
The subsidy can be used for dependent children under age 13, or if disabled, 
under 18. The child(ren) must be enrolled in licensed childcare, including 
summer camps and summer care.

Is the subsidy paid to me or to my licensed child care provider?       
The subsidy reimbursements are paid directly to the childcare provider, not to 
the NIH employee.

How and when do I apply for the subsidy?
Applications can be submitted year-round for subsidy consideration. More 
information on how to apply can be found using the QR code. 

NIH Point of Contact: susan.borst@nih.gov

NIH Childcare Subsidy Program

Tuba Fehr
Cross-Out




